
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Yr 5 - ‘Bikeability’ 
 
I am pleased to be able to inform you that we are able to offer ‘Cycling 
Proficiency’ training to the children in Year 5. 
 
Please complete the form attached it if your child wishes to take part and 
return it to school. All children wanting to participate must have their consent 
form in school by Monday 8th March. You can email it directly to us at 
enquiries@newstead.outwood.com. Alternatively, there will be paper copies 
of the form available to collect from the school office from today. 
 
The training will take place during the week of Monday 15th to Friday 19th 
March 2021. 
 
Your son/ daughter needs to bring their bike and helmet to school during that 
week to enable it to have a safety check. If your child does not have a bike or 
helmet, please show this on the form as we can ask to loan one from 
Bikeability. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal 
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